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Calendar of Events  * Kamloops Chapter Events 

  May 23-24
th    

  45
th
 Coastal Swap Meet Abbotsford {Tradex} 604 540 6141 

  May 28
th

 General Meeting 

  May 31-Jun 1
st 

Antique Tractor Show Father Pandosy Mission Benvoulin Rd Kelowna (8am-4pm ) 

*Jun 7
th 30

th
 Annual Interior Swap Meet {Logan Lake} 

*Jun 13-15
th 

7
th

 Annual Back Road Tour 

  Jun 15
th
 North Okanagan Chapter Vernon 20

th
 Fatherôs Day Car Show {9am-3pm} {Alex 250 542 5541} 

*Jun 25
th
 General Meeting  

 
 

 

  
It was very nice to see Adin Scott dressed in her Vintage Clothing at the Easter Parade. I hope her 

enthusiasm for Vintage Clothing especially hats and furs will encourage other ladies to take part in 

2015. 

 

 
 

http://www.vccc.com/
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Thursday                           Cruise Nights  

 

     For new members we have Cruise Nights on Thursday evenings during the summer. At 6:00 pm we meet at 

the west end of Riverside Park near the tennis courts and rose garden for a bring your own picnic supper then at 

7:00 pm we go for a Cruise somewhere. We have been doing this since 2005 so we have seen a lot of interesting 

spots in Kamloops that you would not normally visit on your own. All ages are invited and driving Vintage is 

not compulsory but encouraged if you can as that is why we have then so you get the opportunity to drive your 

vintage or collectable. If you have suggestions for an interesting Cruise contact Jim Carroll at 

carroll.jim@gmail.com or call 250 374 7606. 

LETTERS to the EDITOR 
Snow Warning {May 4

th
} We have over 3 ½ inches of heavy snow and it is still coming down. I live just off the 

highway by exit 336 to Logan Lake. Hope the snow is gone before the Swap Meet on June 7th. Don Lurkins 

 
Marleneôs Cookies 

This is not just for the Ladies as Marlene Beddie brought these cookies to the food safe course. 

They were Soogood that a number of people asked for her recipe so here it is. Thanks Marlene. 

 

***********************  

  

1 c. butter, softened 

1/4 c. brown sugar 

1/4 c. White Sugar  

2 eggs, beaten 

  

Beat together until light and fluffy. 

  

2 c. Flour 

1 tsp. Baking powder 

1 tsp. Baking soda 

1/2 tsp. Salt 

1 tsp. Vanilla 

  

Mix and add to creamed mixture and mix until well 

blended. 

 

1 c. Oatmeal 

1 c. Raisins or dried cranberries 

1 c. Coconut, sweetened 

1/2 c Sunflower seeds 

1/4 c. Sesame seeds 

1/4 c. Flax seeds ï whole 

Add chocolate chips if desired 

  

Add to the flour/butter mixture and mix well. 

Roll into approximately 1 inch balls and press with fork. 

  

Bake in a 350 F. oven for 10 - 12 minutes. 

  

1 in. ball = 2 in. cookie approximately 

Makes approximately 2 1/2 doz. cookies 

Recipe can be doubled 

********************************************************* 

MEMBERSHIP ANNUAL YEAR BAR S 
 

Ernie McNaughton {Membership Director} said the following members will be 

receiving year bars and it would be nice if they could attend the May General 

Meeting to receive them in person: -  Andy Kovich, Jay and Sue Gallagher, Jim & 

Pat Johannson, Bob & Carol Anderson, Del & Claudine Basaraba, Dick & Hazel 

Rempel, John & Niki Bone, Andre & Carol Cordonier, John & Lila Foley, Bob & 

Michele Gieselman, Bill & Shirley Lindsay, John & Linda Rostron, Steve & Susie 

Bell, Ken & Lorraine Finnigan, Ken & Norma McCormick, Don & Diane Moyer, 

Percy & Beverly Shymkiw, Jake & Jan Surline.   Please attend the meeting if possible. 

mailto:carroll.jim@gmail.com
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Hi Folks The plans for the 2014 Swap Meet are progressing well. 

     Steve, Don, and Jerry have the food side under control. However Steve would like to see 

 2 more as cashier volunteers as we are very thin right now. We also need an additional 

dishwasher volunteer; times for these positions can be obtained from Steve Bell 250 828 0620 

There will be a whiteboard at Dave Dickinson's stall #4 where jobs will be posted, so if you 

have free time check the board and see where your help is required. Make sure to talk to Keith 

Galbraith to see if you can help with cleanup, the more people we get the easier it is on 

everyone. Hope you can give your time and participate in our annual club fundraiser 

    The club is actively looking for a 2015 chairperson so if you have a desire to head up this fundraiser be sure 

you participate and form your own opinions. John Foley 
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THE KARATE KIDS : - I donôt know how many of you saw the movie ñThe Karate Kidò  but 

thatôs how the 14 members that showed up  to wash, wax & polish the Ambulance felt on Tuesday afternoon 

before itôs photo-op on the Wednesday with the mayor. It was wax on and wax off, wax on and wax off. Lotôs 

of fun and comments were made however when we were done it sure did look good. The club can be proud of 

the job that the restoration crew did over the eight years. 

 
Like a bunch of boys playing with a hose. 

 
                                  Ken H                 Gerry                        Jerry                                 Bill & Ken F. 

         
      Dick & Bill                             Dick & Ken F.                          Gerry 

     Three of the crew got off from polishing as they were involved in doing a tune-up on the clubôs fire truck so 

it would be ready for the 44
th

 Annual Easter Parade. John, Keith, Grant along with Craig worked on the fire 

truck as it was snapping, crackling & popping so bad that at one time we thought we were going to have nick 

name it ñRice Krispieò. At first they thought it was carb however it turned out to be the ignition.  

     
                     John & Keith                            Grant                                                   Fire Truck 
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PHOTO OP  WITH THE MAYOR  [Wednesday Afternoon April 16th]: -  

     Dick came up with the idea that we should re-enact the original photo of Stuart Wilson from Wilson Motors 

handing over the keys of the Ambulance to Mayor Fitzwater when it was new in 1952. So the Mayor was 

invited along with the fire department to join us in the re-enactment at the old fire hall on 4
th
 Ave. We ended up 

doing it three times. 1
st
 time for us, 2

nd
 time for CFJC TV and 3

rd
 time for Kamloops This Week. We had a good 

turnout of our club members and retired firemen that remembered driving the Ambulance when the city had it in 

service. I know Dick had some night mares over trying to organize this venture but thanks Dick as it was great 

way to introduce the Ambulance to the public and a get a plug in for the Easter Parade. 

 
    1952 { L-r}Mayor  Fitzwater, Stuart Wilson (Salesman)        Acting Mayor Ken Christian &  Dick Parkes (Restoration Foreman) 

    Fire Chief Charlie Miller & Alderman Wilf Jordan              Retired Fire Chief Don Campbell & Club President Bob Gieselman 

 
       Dick doing interview for the TV                                      Club Members                                                                                    Retired Fire Chiefs  

 
 

 


